
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REQUEST FOR VARIANCE 

 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the Idaho County 

Commissioners, pursuant to Articles III(A) and IX of the Idaho County Subdivision Ordinance 

No. 70 on the Application for Subdivision Variance filed by Ray and Madelyn Anderson to 

provide legal separation of a portion property generally described below. 

 

 T30N R3E NW1/4 of the SW11/4 of Section 17, more particularly described using 

Record of Survey S-2111, a parcel of land located North of the Grangeville Truck Route ROW 

and West of North State Street ROW 

 

.   The hearing will be held on: 

 

   DATE: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 

   TIME: 10:30 a.m. 

PLACE: Commissioners’ Room, Idaho County Courthouse, 

 320 West Main, Grangeville, Idaho 

 

 A copy of the Application for Subdivision Variance with supporting papers and complete 

legal description is available for inspection at the Idaho County Clerk's Office, Idaho County 

Courthouse, 320 W. Main Street, Grangeville, ID  83530, during normal business hours. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kathy M. Ackerman, Clerk 

Idaho County Commissioners 

 

 


